
 June, 2023 
 Dear Second Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 Welcome to the second grade community! We will be your child’s teachers next year. In this 
 letter you will find our introductions, supply lists, and Summer work. 

 English Language Arts & Social Studies, Room 216 
 Mr. Morroni and Ms. Diorio work together to teach reading, writing, and social studies . Mr. 
 Morroni is a veteran of 8 years, working previously in first grade and 2nd grade ELA. Ms. Diorio, 
 the ESOL specialist, supports students who are learning English as a second language. In 2nd 
 grade ELA, we will read grade-level fiction and non-fiction texts, fairy tales, and poetry. We’ll 
 also be drafting informational, opinion, research, and narrative writing projects. 

 Math & Science, Room 214 
 Ms. Nyera Parks will be teaching math and science in room 214 this year. This is Ms. Parks first 
 year as a full-time teacher at Southwark School, although she worked as an outstanding special 
 education student teacher with Ms. Bohot this year. 

 2nd Grade Self Contained, Room 
 Ms. Jessica Hicks will be teaching all subjects in a self-contained classroom. This will be Ms. 
 Hicks’s first year teaching 2nd grade, after successful years teaching in 5th and 3rd grades. Ms. 
 Hicks will collaborate with the other 2nd grade teachers to deliver instruction on the same topics 
 listed above. 

 Attached is a list of supplies we’re asking parents to donate for the classroom to be used in the 
 upcoming 2023-2024 school year. 




